Meeting at FIRA on November 19, 2017

Meseting started at 5pm.

The only item on the agenda was the treasurer’ s report which included information that
$7500.00 has been invested in a GIC for one month.

We are in good standing with the funds in our account for FIRA.

It was also mentioned that the membership fees will not increase for 2018.

Dianne reported on the plans for the Christmas dinner and up coming
Wednesday events.

Graham Newton announced that the Club 200 was going along smoothly
and that maybe the next time the draws could be done at our pot luck suppers.

Graham also asked if memberswould like to do this again and continue with
the meat sales In 2018.

Thiswill be discussed with the new executive meeting in 2018.
Meeting adjourned at 5:30pm

Respectfully,

Dave



